ED DIEHL
STATE REPRESENTATIVE

DISTRICT 17
MARION/LINN
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
May 25, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 5036A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

[ wholeheartedly support our Department of State Fire Marshal. However, HB 5036A underfunds this
new agency. I voted NO to raise awareness of this issue and encourage full funding of this vital

department.
Sincerely,

[j \)/\/ 7
Representative Ed Diehl
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